
 

 

9th December 2014 
 
 
Company Announcements Office 
Australian Securities Exchange 
20 Bridge Street 
Sydney, NSW 2000 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Release of shares from voluntary escrow 
 
We refer to the 11,738,645 ordinary shares held in escrow in accordance with Escrow 
Deed Poll dated 2nd December 2013.  As per the conditions of the Deed, the shares will 
be released from escrow on 23rd December 2014 being ‘12 months after the date that 
the Restricted Securities were issued to the Restricted Party”. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
John Murphy 
Company Secretary 
 


